
UPDATE ON EXCESSING 

 

Phoenix Installation - On 12/28/17 Phoenix Metro 
Area Local received an official notice from Western 
Region Coordinator Omar Gonzalez. The Phoenix 
Installation excessing event originally scheduled 
for 02/03/18 has been delayed until 05/12/18. 
More information will follow once PMAL has 
discussions with the Plant Manager. 


